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Senator McLucas, Jan asked: 
 
In relation to the clearing house website, have you had discussions about whether it will 
continue to be maintained?  
 
 
Answer: 
 
The Department of Social Services (DSS) has confirmed with the Department of Finance that 
the Australian Homelessness Clearinghouse website will be decommissioned after 
30 June 2015.  DSS is determining what material it should make available on the DSS 
website.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


